Control Number: 1225-0088
Expires: 08/31/2017

1. Which of the following topics or issues caused you to visit the DOL website today? (respondent can select multiple items)
· Work Hours
· Overtime
· Wages
· Workers Compensation
· Leave Benefits
· Retirement
· Posters
· Statistics
· Unemployment Insurance
· About DOL
· Other (please specify) (comment box)
2. Overall, how well does our website meet your needs?
· Extremely well
· Very well
· Somewhat well
· Not so well
· Not at all well
3. How easy was it to find what you were looking for on our website?
· Extremely easy
· Very easy
· Somewhat easy
· Not so easy
· Not at all easy
4. Did it take you more or less time than you expected to find what you were looking for on our website?
· A lot less time
· A little less time
· About what I expected
· A little more time
· A lot more time
5. How visually appealing is our website?
· Extremely appealing
· Very appealing
· Somewhat appealing
· Not so appealing
· Not at all appealing
6. How easy is it to understand the information on our website?
· Extremely easy
· Very easy
· Somewhat easy
· Not so easy
· Not at all easy
7. How much do you trust the information on our website?
· A great deal
· A lot
· A moderate amount
· A little
· Not at all
8. How likely is it that you would recommend our website to a friend or colleague?
· Rating scale from 0=Not at All Likely to 10=Extremely Likely
9. Do you have any other comments about how we can improve our website?
a. Open comment box
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